TOWN OF CAPE ELIZABETH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

10 COOPER DRIVE ROBERT C. MALLEY
CAPE ELIZABETH, MAINE 04107 PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR
TEL. 799-4151 *
FAX 799-4426

E-MAIL: robert. malley @ capeelizabeth.org

October 10, 2012

Mr. John D. Mitchell, R.L.A.
Mitchell & Associates

70 Center Street

Portland, Maine 04101

Re: Sanitary Sewer Capacity — C’s Gourmet Market, Cape Elizabeth
Dear John,

Thank you for providing a letter from your office dated October 9, 2012, seeking
confirmation of the Town’s sanitary sewer capacity for the proposed C’s Gourmet
Market, to be located in Cape Elizabeth. You have estimated that the average daily
wastewater flows generated from the proposed use will be approximately 431 gallons per

day (gpd).

After reviewing the average daily flows currently being received by Southern Cape
Elizabeth Sewer Treatment Plant, it is apparent that there is adequate capacity in the
sanitary infrastructure to allow for the estimated flows that is expected to be generated by
the business once it is operational.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to give me a call.

Robert C. Malley (l
Director of Public Works

Cc: Maureen O’Meara, Town Planner




